Department of Transport and Main Roads - Maritime Safety Queensland

ADVl CE Government

Issued by Brisbane Maritime Region on 31 October 2024
Area: Brisbane pilotage area

Locality: Manly Boat Harbour North Wall.

Activity: Fireworks display

Mariners are advised that:

A fireworks display will take place on the Manly Boat Harbour North Wall, Queensland on Saturday, 9
November 2024 between 20:00 hours and 20:05 hours and on in the approximate position latitude
27°27.029'S, longitude 153° 11.570'E.

The Fireworks Operator will be on Marine Radio CH 13 and 16.

Mariners are advised to navigate with caution when transiting in the area.

Latitude and longitude positions are on WGS84 horizontal datum and are compatible with GDA2020 datum.
For further information about this notice, please contact:
The Brisbane Regional Harbour Master’s office:

Phone 07 3632 7500 Email: vtsbrisbhane@msq.qgld.gov.au
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